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Kenneth J. Plante, Coordinator 
Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 
Room 680, Pepper Building 
111 W. Madison Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
japc@leg.state.fl.us 

VIA EMAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20200240-WS; Rule 25-30.460, F.A.C., Application for Miscellaneous 
Service Charges 

Dear Mr. Plante, 

The Commission has approved the adoption of the above rule without changes. 

We plan to file the rule for adoption with the Department of State on June 4, 2021. 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 

Sincerely, 

Isl Margo A. Du Val 
Margo A. Du Val 
Senior Attorney 
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From: Jackson, Jamie
To: Margo DuVal
Cc: Julie Phillips
Subject: Re: Adoption Letter - Rule 25-30.460, F.A.C.
Date: Friday, May 28, 2021 2:51:16 PM

Hello Margo, 

I'm in receipt of your request and will follow up if I have any questions.  Thank you and have a
great holiday weekend! 

Jamie​

From: Margo DuVal <mduval@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 2:43 PM
To: Joint Administrative Procedures Committee
Cc: Jackson, Jamie; Julie Phillips
Subject: Adoption Letter - Rule 25-30.460, F.A.C.

Good afternoon,

Attached, please find the adoption letter for Public Service Commission Rule 25-30.460, F.A.C.,
Application for Miscellaneous Service Charges. Please confirm receipt of this email by “Reply All.”
Additionally, please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Margo

Margo A. DuVal
Senior Attorney
Appeals, Rules, & Mediation Section
Office of the General Counsel
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
Phone: 850-413-6076
Email: mduval@psc.state.fl.us

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or
from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made
available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject
to public disclosure.
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